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Union Carbide Corporation
ATTN: Mr, James J. McGovern
Business Manager, Radiochemicals
P. 0. Box 324
Tuxedo, New York 10987

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection 50-54/83-01

This refers to your letters dateC February 25 and April 13, 1983, in response to
our letter dated February 10, 1983.

Your April 13, 1983 letter provided a satisfactory explanation for us to determine
that your current method of cofducting monthly channel tests for coolant flow, core
AT, pool temperature, and poo! level meets regulatory requirements. While these
channel tests may have been performed during the period of August 5 to September 30,
1982, they were not conducted in a systematic manner as prescribed by your Technical
Specifications and your surveillance test procedure (RS-01).

Your corrective action of performing these surveillance channel tests prior to any
reactor startup, using appropriate procedures with a frequency satisfying the monthly
requirement, will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

‘‘‘‘‘‘

Richard W. Starostecki, Director
Division of Project and Residenrt
Programs

M. H. Voth, Manager, Nuclear Operations

W. G. Ruzicka, Reactor Supervisor

C. J. Konnerth, Manager, Health, Safety and Environmental Affairs
R. W. King, President, Medical Products Division
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Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
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